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Parent Information Sheet – Thursday 13th December 2018    

Christmas Lunch  

 

Just a reminder that Christmas lunch is being served tomorrow.  We are encouraging pupils 

and staff to wear their Christmas jumpers on this day!  This includes Nursery pupils even 

though they are not having Christmas lunch.  Pupils may bring a Christmas cracker if they 

wish.   

 

Christmas Parties 
 
These will take place at the following times: 
 

 Nursery Morning Party –  Tuesday 18th December 

 Nursery Afternoon Party –  Tuesday 18th December 

 Reception Party –  Monday 17th December  

 Year 1 Party –    Tuesday 18th December  

 Year 2 Party –   Wednesday 19th December 

 Year 3/4 Party –   Thursday 20th December 

 Year 5/6 Party –  Friday 21st December  
  
Children are not required to wear school uniform on the day of their party.  However, 
parents are reminded that during dry break times the pupils will be out on the playground 
and therefore clothing needs to be warm and children need to wear sensible shoes. 
 
There is no charge to parents for the parties.  The food, prizes and entertainment will be 
funded from money raised by our Christmas Concerts. 
 

Pantomimes 

Foundation Phase pupils (Reception – Year 2) are attending the pantomime in Blackwood on 

Thursday 20th December.  They will have lunch in school and will return to school at 

approximately 3:30pm.  Pupils should be collected from their classrooms as normal.  School 

uniform must be worn for the pantomime visit.  

DVDs 
 
A reminder that we are selling DVDs of the Christmas concerts.  They are on sale at £5 each. 
If you would like to buy a DVD please contact the school office.  
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Non-Uniform Day 

Friday 21st December is our final day in school of the autumn term.  On this day the school 

council have requested that pupils and staff wear non-uniform.  They have suggested a 

donation of £1 to wear non-uniform.    

Spring term 

The spring term begins for pupils on Monday 7th January. 


